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CITY OF CALDWELL PRESS RELEASE 

DATE: June 17, 2024  

The City of Caldwell will begin constructing improvements at the Middleton Road and Skyway 

Street intersection this week. Motorists should anticipate road closures, lane restrictions, and 

reduced speed limits until work is completed in fall 2024. The City of Caldwell has phased 

construction to keep Middleton Road open for as long as possible.  

Beginning in summer of 2024, motorists can expect: 

 Lane closures on Middleton Road until late July 

 Reduced speed limits  

In late summer 2024, motorists can expect:  

 Middleton Road will be closed from late July until late October  

The project team will distribute email updates with detour maps and additional details about 

what to expect as the project continues. To receive important construction information, sign up 

for project updates.  

This project will improve traffic flow at the Middleton Road and Skyway Street intersection to 

serve Caldwell for years to come. Improvements include:  

 Widening Middleton Road to five lanes from the Noble Drain to Shadow Glen Drive 

 Building a dual-lane roundabout at the Middleton Road and Skyway Street intersection 

 Adding new sidewalks, bike lanes, signalized pedestrian crossing, street lighting and 

landscaping 

 Adding a raised median and U-turn opportunity between Linden Road and Skyway Street 

To sign up for project updates:  

 Click here or visit the project website at 

www.cityofcaldwell.org/departments/engineering/projects  

 Call (208) 377-9688 

 Email info@caldwellprojects.org 
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